
 

 

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
April 11, 2025 
 
Contact: Brian Eaves, Marketing Specialist 
  919-934-2116 x1103; brian.eaves@smithfield-nc.com 
 

Notice of Temporary Water Service Interruption                                                    
Between Galilee Road and Willow Road in Smithfield 

Public Notice: Temporary Water Outage – April 16, 2025 

The Town of Smithfield will be temporarily shutting off water service on Wednesday, 
April 16, 2025, beginning at 8:00 a.m. to allow for the replacement of a fire hydrant and 
valve. 

Affected area includes all residents between Galilee Road and Willow Road; water 
service is expected to be restored by 4:00 p.m. the same day. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 
as we work to improve our infrastructure. 

For questions or concerns, please contact the Public Utilities Department at 919-934-
2798. 
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